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SKITTLES EVENING:
A RESOUNDING SUCCESS!

A splendid evening was capped by the Morgan family winning

the skittles tournament and, as you will see from the

photograph, they were delighted!

(photos by Julie Sandalls)

You will remember that during last month we were one of the

nominated charities in the Waitrose 'green token' scheme,

with shoppers helping to make the decision about the eventual

distribution of the store's donation. We were really pleased to

learn that we received £388; thanks to all those who shopped

there and nominated us.

Further down is a flyer about some Apuldram umbrellas that

are available in the shop; they are not only attractive but also

practical and useful in good or inclement weather.

News, too - with another flyer - of a sponsored Fire-
Appliance scrub-up, which will be great fun and an

opportunity for some of Apuldram's trainees to raise funds;

please support them.

Finally, Apuldram will be once more running the 'Sausage

Sizzle' at Bunnings/Homebase over the weekend of 29/30

September. Volunteers needed so, if you can spare a few hours,

please contact the General Office on 01243 783370. Ta!

Best wishes,

The Morgan family were the eventual victors -
CONGRATULATIONS!
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